
KENOSHA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
COUNTY BOARD CHAMBERS COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

November 4, 2020 

The County Board Public Hearing was called to order by Chairman O’Day at 7:00 p.m., at the Kenosha 

County Job Center Commons, 8600 Sheridan Road, Kenosha. 

 

Roll Call was taken. 

 

Present: Supervisors Belsky, Berg, Beth, Celebre, Decker, Franco, Boyd Frederick, Ron Frederick, 

Gaschke, Gentz, Grady, Gulley, Kubicki, Maurer, Nordigian, Nudo, O’Day, Pomaville, Rodriguez, Rose, 

Wamboldt, Wienke and Yuhas 

 

Excused:  None 

 

Present: 23 Excused: 0 
 
Citizen Comments 
 
Samuel Roochnik, District 15, expressed disappointment at the seemingly minimal efforts to address the 
civil unrest in the city. He noted the budget does not propose shifting tax dollars away from policing 
towards other underfunded social services, and he does not feel simply adding body cameras does 
enough to address systematic racism, which many in the community want to see addressed. 
 
At this time Supervisor Rose presented the Kenosha County 2021 Budget. 
 
It was moved by Supervisor Berg to adjourn. Seconded by Supervisor Rodriguez. 
 
Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:24 p.m. 
 
Prepared by: Sherri Stocker, Chief Deputy Clerk 
Submitted by: Regi Bachochin, County Clerk 
 
 
 
 


